

Chapleau Cree First Nation Health Centre

Memo

To:

Chapleau Cree First Nation - Fox Lake Elders

From:

Tracy Martin, Healthcare Coordinator

CC:

Date:

March 30, 2020

Re:

Town Run Cancellation - Covid-19 Pandemic

Regarding the Covid-19 Pandemic and with the social distancing guidelines, we have decided to cancel Town Run until further notice to protect our Elders and staff.

We have put out a notice asking for volunteers to help run errands for our Elders should you not have family that can help.

Errand run days will be Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Please call the Health Centre by 9:30 AM at 705-864-0200 should you have an errand on Tuesdays or Thursdays.

Thank you

Tracy Martin

Healthcare Coordinator